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This is an obvious rights grab. Absolutely I oppose this change. We already have a 

state and federal background check which is good enough. Go stop some criminals. 

We are watching this closely, anyone with two eyes can see that this state has major 

major problems with drug addicts, criminals, severely mentally ill, and thieves on the 

streets. Reducing our RIGHT and ability to protect ourselves and our families is 

foolishness. Criminals do not adhere to laws already. Quit punishing the good people 

of Oregon. Go punish some criminals, because their unchecked antics are most of 

the reason decent people need protection anyways,  


